
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, August 8 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity…………….Anna Savino  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..William Dineen  
Tuesday, August 9 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……..…….Maureen Bird  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…….….Deacon Mike Leo  
Wednesday, August 10 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Patricia Pillai  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Living & deceased members of  
                                                               the Thompson Family  
Thursday, August 11 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Martha Williamson  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Donna Folfas  
Friday, August 12 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Intention of Andrew McCrate  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Margaret Williams  
Saturday,  August 13 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..All unborn children and their  
                                                               families  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Kenneth Mast  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph………………For our parishioners  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………...…Bernadino Rocco  
 Sunday, August 14 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………Marian Mahoney  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity...…….……Rita Deis  
                                                               
Next Week’s Readings:    
Jeremiah 38:4-6, 8-10; Psalms 40:2, 3, 4, 18; Hebrews 12:1-4;  
Luke 12:49-53 
  
 
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 
E-mail: emmparishoffice@gmail.com 

Deacon Rusty Baldwin 
Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 
Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Michelle Carner, Music Director 
 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St. - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

  

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net 
Joe Spanel, Maintenance 

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 
Contact your parish office to: Register , schedule Baptism, 
Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound. 
 
 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 August 7, 2022 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Seraphine Lesiriam, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
K of C Catered Pork Chop Dinner Wednesday, August 31st, 
6pm to 8pm, starting promptly at 6pm with dinners served by 
6:30pm. Please join us at Bainbridge Hall for a fabulous pork chop 
dinner catered by Christopher’s Restaurant and Catering. The menu 
will include two 5 oz. pork chops from Dot’s, mashed potatoes, 
green beans, apple sauce, braised cabbage and a tossed salad. There 
will also be complimentary beer, wine, Coke/Pepsi products, and 
coffee. Desert is included if you still have room. We will have a 
50/50 raffle with proceeds going towards Cancer Research. Please 
bring a donation of canned or boxed food item for our local SVDP 
food pantry. If possible, we would appreciate baked goods. There 
are only 75 tickets available at $20 each. RSVP to Larry Clark, 937-
470-3594 before reservations close on August 24th. No walk-ins 
allowed at the dinner. Thank you for your continuous support. 
 
Dare to Date! Do marr ied people still stargaze? Join us at the 
Caesar Creek Beach (8574 E. St Route 73 Waynesville, OH 45068) on 
August 13th from 6:30-9pm to watch the annual Perseid Meteor 
Shower. The Caesar Creek Nature Center Friends group is hosting 
activities for the whole family starting at 4pm, but our group will 
find our own bit of beach and share the romance starting at 6:30pm. 
Bring a blanket for 2 and a snack to share. The event is free and 
babysitting is not available. RSVP to Courtney Mark, MarriageUn-
corked@gmail.com with any questions. 
 

Baptism Class - The next baptism class is September  3rd at 
10:00am in the rectory at Holy Trinity. A Baptism class is re-
quired for all parents before their first child is baptized. Contact 
your parish office to register.  
 

Golden Anniversary Masses - Married couples celebrating their 
50th Wedding Anniversary in 2022 are invited to attend one of the 
Golden Anniversary masses:  Saturday, August 13 at 4:30 p.m. at 
Immaculate Conception, Dayton; Sunday, August 14 at 11:00 a.m. 
at the Cathedral Basilica of St. Peter in Chains, Cincinnati. Please 
click here to register. 
 

From the Safe Environment Office – The Decree on Child  
Protection requires that all Employees and volunteers in the  
Archdiocese of Cincinnati stay current in completing SafeParish™ 
quarterly bulletins. With the school year beginning, please make 
sure to complete the quarterly bulletins or you will not be able to 
work/volunteer with youth until your account is up to date. Please 
contact your safe environment coordinator with any questions. 
 

Ministry To Survivors of Abuse (Reporting) - The Archdiocese 
of Cincinnati regards child abuse in all its forms as gravely sinful 
and criminal. Anyone who knows of or suspects child abuse by a 
legitimate member of the clergy or hierarchy, employee, or  
volunteer of the archdiocese should first report the abuse to the 
appropriate secular legal authority and then to Ms. Teresa Maley, 
Coordinator of Ministry to Survivors of Abuse of the Archdiocese, 
at 513.263.6623 or 1.800.686.2724 ext. 6623. 
 

Formed Pick of the Week 

 Edith Stein: The Seventh Chamber. This film is a moving, artis-
tic portrayal of the life of Jewish philosopher, Catholic convert, 
and Carmelite martyr, Edith Stein. It powerfully captures the 
interior struggles of the extraordinary woman and her journey 
toward the Lord. 

 Formed Now! St. Clare of Assisi. In this Formed Now episode, 
Dr. Tim Gray, joined by Dr. Ben Akers, discusses the life of St. 
Clare and the beauty and attractiveness of poverty and simplicity. 

 What is Sin? What is sin and is it even real? Or is it something 
the Church made up to take away our fun and make our life mis-
erable? Chris Stefanick sits down with Dr. John Sehorn to dis-
cuss the Church’s teaching on sin. 

 

Visit FORMED.org and sign up by zip code 45402 or by the par-
ish name of St. Joseph. 

  

 FR. ANGELO’S REFLECTION 
 

Fr. John Kavanaugh tells the story of a time when he spent a month 
working at the House of the Dying in Calcutta, trying to find clarity 
about his future. “On the first morning, I met Mother Teresa after Mass 
at dawn. She asked, “And what can I do for you?” I asked her to pray 
for me. “What do you want me to pray for?” I voiced the request I had 
borne thousands of miles: “Pray that I have clarity.” She said “No.” 
That was that. When I asked why, she answered that clarity was the last 
thing I was clinging to and had to let go of. When I commented that she 
herself had always seemed to have the clarity I longed for, she laughed: 
“I never have had clarity; what I’ve always had is trust. So, I will pray 
that you have trust in God.” 
 
So often we want clarity, but all God asks of us is trust. Our readings 
this weekend help us to see that trust is strengthened by reflecting upon 
our faith tradition and the reality of God’s steadfast love from one  
generation to the next. By reflecting upon the night of Passover, we see 
that God’s chosen people trusted in faith that God would protect them 
and free them from oppression. There was a sense of vigilance as they 
prepared for their journey. For forty years in the desert, God molded 
and shaped their hearts as His chosen people guiding and protecting 
them to the Promise Land. There story is our story. 
 
Digging deeper into our faith tradition, we can draw strength from the 
life of Abraham, our Father in faith. Abraham and Sara obeyed God’s 
call to leave behind all that was familiar to them. God promised that 
they would have descendants are numerous as the stars in the sky. 
Trusting in faith meant a willingness to sacrifice their son Isaac, placing 
their future fully in God’s hands.  
 
In Luke’s gospel we hear words of reassurance, “Do not be afraid  
any longer, little flock, for your Father is pleased to give you the  
Kingdom.” Belonging to God’s flock means that our value comes from 
our identity as children of God, it is not found in material treasures or 
other people’s opinions or the job we do. God has made a tremendous 
investment in us. Through the Precious Blood of Jesus our lives have 
been purchased and our sin washed away. Just as God has treated us 
with such dignity and respect, we too are called to honor the dignity 
found in each person created in God’s image and likeness.  
 
In this journey of faith there are times when we will be led into the  
desert for purification. This may mean the loss of all that is dear to us. 
Sometimes it means taking up the cross of illness or standing up for 
what is right. No matter what desert we enter, we must walk by faith 
and never give up. Remember, “Faith is the realization of what is hoped 
for, and evidence of things not seen.” (Heb. 11:1) 
 
Over the last several weeks we have been following Jesus as he  
journeyed to Jerusalem. Along the way he has been instructing the  
disciples, telling them that they are being sent like lambs among 
wolves. Like the Good Samaritan, we are to have hearts of mercy for 
those in need. In the exchange between Martha and Mary, we learned 
the importance of being present to Jesus. Praying as Jesus taught us 
means trusting in God to provide for our daily bread. In turn, God is  
counting on us to be people of charity, storing up treasures in heaven. 
Finally, as we journey in faith, we must be vigilant for the master’s 
return by not growing lazy, complacent, or cynical.  
 
Jesus is counting on us to walk with one another as we make our way 
from being lost to having purpose, from guilt to forgiveness, from grief 
to consolation, from loneliness to belonging, from anger to peace, from 
sickness to health, from despair to hope. In the end, all we will take 
with us from this life is the love we have for God and the relationships 
we have formed with one another while on earth. Our call is not to have 
greater clarity, but greater trust. By bringing others to Christ, and  
building a community of faith, we will be found ready to meet the Lord 
when He comes in glory.  
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Many Thanks to the cleaning crew for  getting the church ready 
for Sunday Masses this past weekend – Julie Shepherd, Rick and 
Leslie Iannarino. It would be nice to have five people cleaning each 
Friday, so we could be finished in an hour. Would you be willing to 
help Friday morning at 10:00 a.m.? If so, please call Judi and let her 
know, 937-228-1223. 
 

Thanks also to our grounds crew keeping the property in good shape 
for all to enjoy. 
 
The Deadline for Articles to be Submitted for our Upcoming 
Newsletter is August 19. If you would like to submit an 
inspiration article or an article about an upcoming event, please send 
it to busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com. Events between October 1 and 
February 15 are acceptable to promote.  
 
Offertory Gift Bearers are needed for  the Masses on Sunday 
mornings. No experience is necessary, just a willingness to help the 
flow of the Liturgy. There is a sign-up sheet on the table at the 
entrance to the main aisle, please fill in your name at the Mass you 
plan to attend and come to the back of church when the ushers are 
finished with the collection. An usher will guide you through the 
process. Your children are welcome to be in the procession with you.   
 
Cookies Needed 
We need your help. Could you supply 2 dozen cookies in 1-dozen 
bags to deliver to our friends and neighbors in the Oregon District?  
We want to remind them that we are their friends and neighbors by 
delivering love and cookies to them on August 17. Thank you for 
your support of this ministry. 
 

For more information please contact Lynda Middleton at 937-228-
1223 or Lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com. 
 
Have You Been Attending Holy Trinity for A While, but just 
haven’t registered in the parish? You are welcome to do so. There are 
registration forms on the book case at the entrance to church, or you 
can go online to HolyTrinitydayton.org and print off a registration 
form, simply fill it out and drop it in the collection basket the next 
time you come to church or mail it to the parish office. We would be 
most happy to have you as registered members so you can keep up on 
all that is going on at Holy Trinity. 
 
Lectors, if you would like a copy of the Lector ’s workbook for the 
coming year, so that you can practice the Sunday readings for your 
upcoming assignments to proclaim the Word at Mass, please call Judi 
at 937-228-1223 or send an email to busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com. 
Thank you.  
 
Bazaar Notes - Thanks to Brad Thobe (937-367-2127) for stepping 
forward to head up the clean up crew at the end of the bazaar. If you 
want to help, give him a call. He would appreciate hearing from you. 
We still need a willing volunteer to help with U=PICK=IT. It is a fun 
game for kids and adults. Call Patsy Martin if you can help (937-776-
8949). 
 
Mass Intentions – I am in the process of scheduling Mass intentions 
for 2023. So if you have some special dates that you would like for a 
loved one, send me an email at busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com or call 
937-228-1223. I am in the office from 8:00 a.m. until noon Monday 
through Thursday and 8:00 until 11:30 a.m. on Friday. 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for July 31, 2022 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,200.00                $4,715.77 
                              
Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Fr. Angelo  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Prayer List 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Fall Bible study:  Coming August 21 there will be sign ups for  the 
Pivotal Players series which starts Saturday, Sept 10th or Tuesday, 
September 13th. The book that goes along with the videos will be 
available to look at, should anyone be interested in ordering the hard 
bound Pivotal Players book to have for personal use (in case you are 
unable to attend one of the viewings of the DVD's). It is not neces-
sary to have a book, but should you want one the cost is $31. Sign up 
sheets and the schedule will be available next week in the back of 
Church.   
 
Save the Date – Registration for our CCD program will be on  
Sunday, August 21st after the 10:30am Mass in the school building. 
Coffee and donuts will be served. 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and Benediction 
Join us on Tuesday evenings at 7:00pm for the Miraculous Medal 
Novena, with church doors opening at 6:30pm. During this holy hour 
we pray the Novena as well as have Exposition, Benediction,  
Communion and a short homily.  
 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention...For  small businesses 
We pray for small and medium sized businesses; in the midst of  
economic and social crisis, may they find ways to continue operating, 
and serving their communities. 
 
From the Joyful Noiseletter:  
 

Sign on the lawn of a Florida house:  

"Life is short. If you can't laugh at yourself, call me. I will." 

                             ‒ via George Goldtrap, Ormond-by-the-Sea, FL 
 
 

  

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

    Generous Contributions for July 31, 2022 
      

     Weekend Offertory:                                    Collection  
                                                                         $  4,209.00 
     St. Vincent de Paul:                                    $     420.90 
     Year-to-date Deficit:                                   $(4,331.00)     
 
   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo  

Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula           
Caleb Fowler            

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Susan Varmuza  
Justin Williams   

Jacob Gutwein 
Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       

Virginia Allen 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Marilyn Dehner 
Annette Fohl 
Cindy Gardina 
Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
George Hendrix   
Trisha Junker 

Thomas Ledinsky 
Tim McCrate 
Patrick McDonald 
Phyllis Pence 
Tony Rocco 
Randy Rosenthal 
Katie Schultz 
Louie Schulze 
Robert Thoman 

Jan Timerding  
Special Intention 
Adam 
Christine 
Dale 
Grant 
Justin 
Kelli  
Helen 
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Vocation Awareness Retreat for Girls Grade 6-12 - “Graced” is a 
retreat for girls grades 6-12 on Sunday, August 21 from 9:00 a.m. – 
4:00 p.m. in St. Leon, Indiana at All Saints Parish (St. Joseph 
Campus) at 7536 Church Road, St. Leon, IN. Approximately six 
different religious communities will be present to witness for the 
girls. Mass at 11:00 a.m. followed by a catered luncheon. Exposition 
and Adoration from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Free will offering to attend. 
More information can be found on the parish website at 
allsaintscatholic.net. RSVP required. Please contact Cheryl McCann 
at cherylrose73@gmail.com.  
 
Register for Fall Classes at Mount St. Mary’s Seminary & School 
of Theology - Registration is now open for fall 2022 courses at 
MTSM. Evening classes begin August 17; daytime classes begin 
August 22. Visit our website at https://athenaeum.edu/academics/
course/offerings/ for a list of in-person and online classes being 
offered this fall. For questions or more information, contact the 
registrar at jroyer@athenaeum.edu or 513.233.6118. 
 

Attention Lifelong Learners: The University of Dayton Osher  
Lifelong Learning Institute (UDOLLI) is accepting registrations for 
its Fall Program. The program begins September 19 and offers over 
80 seminars with no exams, grades or formal education required. A 
single registration fee of $80 entitles you to register for as many of 
the seminars as you wish. Visit go.udayton.edu/udolli.  
 

 

 
 

We’d like to welcome to our  par ish family, Paul & Deborah 
McCobb and Natividad Delaney. We’re delighted you’ve decided to 
join us.  
 

Thank you to those who have called to volunteer  at the block  
party on the afternoon of October 9th. We still need lots of help. 
We’ll need people to pour beer, sell food and other items, help with 
tours of the church, and much more. Your help will make for a special 
day for everyone. Please call the office or email Rita, ritazatstjo-
seph@sbcglobal.net to sign up for any available time you are able to 
give to help make our event a success.   
 

175th Series - Did You Know:  In ear ly 1909 a temporary church 
needed to be identified so that the “new” church construction could 
begin on the site of the old church. A parishioner donated the use of a lot 
on Sears street for the erection of the temporary church. The last Mass at 
the “old” St. Joseph’s church building was celebrated on Easter Sunday 
1909. In a week’s time the altars, pews, windows and doors were in-
stalled in the temporary building where Mass would be offered. 
 

Have you registered?  If you attend Mass at St. Joe’s but have never 
registered as a member of the parish, please consider doing so. It’s 
easy...just call the rectory at 937-228-9272.    
 

Are you getting your estate in order? 
If so, please remember St. Joseph Church. It is through the generosity of 
individuals like yourself who name St. Joseph in their will that the parish 
continues to thrive and will do so for many years to come. 
 

Hearing Aid Receivers Available...Are you having difficulty  
hearing the Mass? If so, we have hearing aid receivers available for  
your use. Just ask an usher and they will get you one. You can keep the 
hearing aid receiver to use each week. When you no longer need to use 
it just give it back to an usher.   

 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 507, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Gary Grump 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 
Marie Henry 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
William Meikle 
Joe Moretto 
Mary Beth O’Connor 
Greg Osif 
Vanessa Padgett 

Cheryl Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Colby Berry 
Jim Brokamp 
Bob Bruns 
Kathy Buschur 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Rita Downs 
John Fitzgerald 
Jim Flynn  
Michael Glackin 

Victor Polovskis 
Theresa Reiff 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Terri Sullivan 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Tony Trick 
Joann Weisenbach 
Sharon Wenzel 
Linda 
 

Generous Contributions for July 31, 2022 
 

              Weekend Offertory:                             Collection  
                                                                           $5,247.00 
              Charity:                                                $   174.00 
                                                                     
      Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
      Fr. Angelo 
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